NOTICE OF ELECTION DAY
POLLING PLACE CHANGE
UNION COUNTY, GEORGIA

Pursuant to 0.C.G.A.21-2-265 you are hereby notified of proposed change in the
Election Day polling location for those voters in Precinct 1 (Blairsville) currently
voting at Pat Haralson Memorial Civic Center. The Board of Elections plans to
relocate the voters effective for the next scheduled election on

June 17, 2025. The proposed change is as follows:

Old Voting Location New Voting Location

Pat Haralson Memorial Civic Center Union County Sports Center
165 Wellborn St 519 Industrial Blvd
Blairsville, GA 30512 Blairsville, GA 30512

The change will be effective beginning immediately. Questions concerning
this polling location change may be directed to the Board of Elections at 706-
439-6041 or by visiting the Board of Elections website at
https://www.unioncountvga.gov/government/elections-voter-
registration/board-of-election/.

Voters may also check their status by inquiring online at www.mvp.sos.ga.gov .

This 17*" day of March 2025.
Elizabeth Stevens
The Board of Elections

Election Superintendent

Publish dates: March 26 and April 2, 2025



